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Tom Taylor

From: "Desmond McCurry" <dmccurrycogeco.ca>
To: <tvctrtcvoicenet.com>
Cc: "Scottlea Gospel Chapel" <scoftleagc@yahoo.ca>
Sent: Friday, October 12, 2007 9:32 AM
Subject: Fall Bible Conference at Scottlea Gospel Chapel, St. Catharines

Good Evening brother Taylor.

Trust that all is well as we look forward to your visit to St.Catharines.

The meeting schedule:

Saturday, October 20 at 7:30 p.m.
Sunday, October 21 at 11:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.
Monday, October 22 at 7:30 p.m.
Tuesday, October 23 at 7:30 p.m.

Scottlea Gospel Chapel is at 500 Scott Street, St.Catharines

When you come across the Peace Bridge in Buffalo take the QEW (Queen Elizabeth Way) to Toronto.

Continue on the QEW until you cross over the Garden City Skyway in St.Catharines.

At the bottom ofthe Skyway exit at the Niagara Street Exit.
The first traffic lights will be Grantham Avenue. Turn right (north) on Grantham Avenue and continue until you
come to Scott Street.

Turn right and travel along Scott Street until you come to the Chapel, which will be on your right.

The Chapel phone number is 905-646-0761

We have a map on our website

As mentioned before you will be staying with Don and Hedy McAllister.

We continue to pray for your trip and ministry.

In Him,

Desmond.
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